
 

  

          
           

 

  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

President’s message 
Dear Friends,  
Greetings to you all from the FAMIN Educational and 
Social Welfare Trust. The year 2018 was an exciting year 
for us as we did many projects towards the welfare of 
children, women and poor in our project area. We were 
amazed to see the overwhelming support from every 
direction starting from the donors who made their generous 
contributions for the projects, the vendors who came 
forward to offer items at discounted prices, the 
Government officials who have recognized and supported 
our efforts and the volunteers who took responsibilities in 
all phases of the projects such as purchasing, packing, 
distribution and in sharing their thoughts to the children and  
beneficiaries. We convey our special thanks to the 
volunteers’ team and many individual donors from different 
locations for their unceasing support and passion towards 
our mission and work. We feel encouraged and expect 
your continuous support. 

 
 
Shobha C, President 

NEWS LETTER MARCH 2019 

Support for community health clinic 
During March 2019, FAMIN provided support to a 
community health clinic at BK Halli, located near to Bagalur 
Village, Bangalore District. This clinic is run by Mr. 
Jesudoss and his wife Paulrani to bring medical services 
to the rural people by providing diagnosis, awareness and 
treatment for common and specific ailments. We provided 
medicines for basic ailments, equipments for preliminary 
diagnosis and furniture for patients-care.  
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School shoes for children in orphanage 
46 children of Bethesda Children home which is located at 
Lingarajapuram, Bangalore needed to buy new black uniform 
shoes and white sports shoes as their old shoes were torn and spoit 
due to usage. FAMIN provided them with the sets of black and white 
shoes including pairs of socks. Mr. Thomas Moses, Director of this 
orphanage has conveyed his heartfelt thanks to FAMIN and its 
donors for the great and timely help brought for the home children.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pack-a-bag 2018 
To motivate and encourage the needy children who are studying in 
Government schools in outer Bangalore, we started this ‘Pack-a-
bag’ project. During June 2018, we conducted a big program to 
distribute school bags with notebooks, geometry boxes, cover 
sheets, lables, pencil boxes with stationeries. 45 children from 1st 
to 7th Standards, studying in Kadusonnappanahalli Higher Primary 
School have received school bags. 210 children from 8th to 10th 
Standard have received packs of notebooks and stationaries. The 
heads of these institutions have conveyed their thanks to everyone 
involved in this initiative.   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming projects 
• Pack-a-bag 2019 / School fees support 

• Provisions/Food for lepers  

• Medical camp/help for rural areas 

We expect your support and contributions for the planned projects.  Please 
refer to our website www.famin.in or contact us for further details. 

http://www.famin.in/

